
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 24-30 

 

 DATE:   April 16, 2024 

  TO:   Mary Rivero, General Services Director       
  
  FROM:     Chris Schlageter, CGC. Project Manager I                 
 
  SUBJECT:   Bid Award Recommendation – T-10-24 

Ali Cultural Phase III Black Box Interior Buildout 
 

  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
On April 2, 2024 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest bidder 
was Persons Services, Corp., a general contractor located in Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
After a comprehensive review of all references, supplied by Persons Services, Corp., 
and in-person group interview with Persons Services, conducted by Engineering staff 
and the Architect for this project, it is my recommendation that the lowest responsive, 
responsible bidder, Persons Services Corporation, be awarded this project in the 
amount of $1,239,718.00. 
  
 
The signed Bid Award Recommendation form is attached. Please prepare an agenda 
package to be presented to City Commission for approval at the next available meeting. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-270-2492. 
 
Thank you very much for your time. 
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